From: Dawson, Laurel

Sent: Wed 9/09/2020 3:25 PM (GMT-00:00)

To: Randazzo, Samuel

Cc:

Bcc:

Subject: RE: Link to OCC Pleading Requesting PUCO Investigation

Thanks Sam. Will be back in touch

From: Randazzo, Samuel <Samuel.Randazzo@puco.ohio.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, September 9, 2020 8:45 AM

To: Vogel, Anne <Anne.Vogel@governor.ohio.gov>; Bales, Brad <Brad.Bales@governor.ohio.gov>;
Dawson, Laurel <Laurel.Dawson@governor.ohio.gov>; McCarthy, Daniel
<Dan.McCarthy@governor.ohio.gov>; Peterson, Lisa <Lisa.Peterson@governor.ohio.gov>

Cc: Elisar, Scott <Scott.Elisar@puco.ohio.gov>; Wolf, James <James.Wolf@puco.ohio.gov>; Mcclelland,
Maura <Maura.McClelland@puco.ohio.gov>; Ryan, John <John.Ryan@puco.chio.gov>

Subject: Link to OCC Pleading Requesting PUCO Investigation

FYI

The Ohio Consumers’ Counsel has asked the Public Utilities Commission of
Ohio to audit and investigate FirstEnergy to see whether any money collected
from the public was “improperly used” as part of an alleged $60 million bribery
scandal to pass House Bill 6, which gave a $1.3 billion bailout to two nuclear
power plants owned by a one-time FirstEnergy subsidiary. FirstEnergy
officials have denied any wrongdoing, and no charges have been filed to date
against the company or its leadership

http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/DocumentRecord.aspx?DoclD=0d75e5d8-d020-4dd8-9425-dda709ef032f




